A note from Mrs Welsh:

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a lovely half term break and are looking forward to our new learning this half term. If you would like to speak to us, do not hesitate to catch us at the end of the school day.

Year 1, Class 4 **Spring 1 Newsletter**

Important Reminders:

Remember children need to arrive at school by 8:50am daily. By arriving on time, this will allow for a smooth start to each day of learning.

Can we remember to bring our PE kits back to school for the new half term.

Seascape Printers: Schoo

Ohitaren will need their PE kits each Thursday. Reminder this is a plain white t-shirt and black shorts or joggers.

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term is 'The Scented Garden... Children will be learning about:

- Various plants and trees growing in the local area and in the UK.
- Various plants and trees growing all over the world.
- Researching the rainforest of Brazil.
- Researching plants and trees that grow in woodlands in the UK.

Homework:

Homework will be set on a Monday and due in on a Friday. Homework for Maths and Spellings will be online the same as last year, with paper copies being sent home also.

Children will also be given a banded reading book and reading log. This will be sent home daily, and will be changed weekly

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

This half term we have the following events and activities:

Dance festival- Wednesday 18th March.

Botanical Garden visit- Date TBC